
 

 

Obstetrical Care and Insurance Coverage  
We appreciate the opportunity to provide you with the healthcare and services you will need 
during your pregnancy. This letter is to acquaint you with our billing procedures during your 
obstetrical care at InterMed’s Obstetrics and Gynecology Department.  

Your insurance carrier determines the maternity coverage portion of your policy, we strongly 
urge you to contact and discuss the details of your coverage and benefits with a representative. In 
the event you do not have insurance, InterMed’s billing office team will be glad to assist you 
with setting up a payment plan.  

As a courtesy to you, we will submit any costs associated with your prenatal visits, delivery, and 
post-partum care to your insurance carrier at the time of your delivery. If your insurance carrier 
changes during your pregnancy, please notify us of the termination date for the old insurance and 
present your new insurance card to the front office staff with the effective date.  

Costs that will be billed to your insurance carrier at the time of services will be ultrasounds and 
any blood work that may be required during your pregnancy.  

We do deliveries at Maine Medical Center, who will be submitting charges for your stay along 
with the baby’s stay after delivery.  

Your health is very important to us. We are committed to providing you with exceptional care 
and want your pregnancy to be a stress-free experience. If you have any questions, please contact 
our billing office team at 207-828-0361.  

 


